
St. John Lutheran Church Picture Page                                                                 Late July—August 2022 

St. John Lutheran Church Hosts August Birthday Party “Malt Shop Memories”  
at Lutheran Hillside Village Nursing Center, August 9th : 

A Couple of Pics of 
Young People Sunday School During the Month of August:  

Some Pics from Pastor Michael & Christina’s  
Continuing Education (non Lecture Shots—they’re boring!) 

August 15th—27th:  

Many thanks to Christina Jones, Don Bauer and Pastor Michael who took photos for this month’s newsletter!   
We want your pictures—get your cameras clicking! 


